
 

 

 

 

 

 

3 February 2023 

Allegations surrounding the Welsh Rugby Union 

Dear Tanni and Brian 

I am writing to you with regards to the allegations that have been made against the Welsh Rugby 

Union last week in a programme aired on BBC Cymru Wales on 23 January 2023. Following the 

Committee’s evidence session with the Welsh Rugby Union and the Welsh Government yesterday, the 

Committee would like to invite you to an evidence session between 09.30 and 10.30 on Wednesday 

15 February 2023.  

This session will be an opportunity to discuss the issues that have arisen since the programme aired 

and for the Committee to better understand the role and work of Sport Wales in the actions that have 

been announced since, and sports governance more broadly.  

I would be grateful if you could confirm your attendance by 10.00 on Wednesday 8 February 2023. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Delyth Jewell MS 

Committee Chair 
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We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 


